
 

 
2500 Industrial Avenue ■ Hubbard, Oregon 97032 

503-982-8000 ■ Fax:  503-982-9000 ■ www.reconex.com 

March 14, 2007 
 
Carole Washburn 
Executive Secretary 
WUTC 
1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr., S.W. 
P.O. Box 47250 
Olympia, WA 98504-7250 
 

RE: 1-800-RECONEX, Inc.’s Responses in Docket No: UT-070199; Rulemaking 
to Consider Amending WAC 480-120-262(8) Emergency calls – E911  

 
Dear Ms. Washburn: 
 
Below, please find 1-800-RECONEX, Inc.’s responses for the above referenced Docket. 
 

1) Within a two-week period, how many callers do you advise to hang up and call 9-1-1? 
 

1-800-Reconex, Inc., has yet to receive any calls from customers requesting 9-1-1 
services.   

 
2) Within a two-week period, how many callers do you actually transfer to the 911 

network? 
 

1-800-Reconex, Inc., has yet to receive any calls from customers regarding 9-1-1 
services.   

 
3) What suggestions do you have for educating those who use operator services that 911 is 

a better option? 
 

At this time, 1-800-Reconex, Inc., does not have any suggestions for educating 
those who use operator services that 9-1-1 is a better option.  We are a non-
facilities based reseller, who utilizes the ILEC for operator services. 
 

Should you have any questions or need further information, do not hesitate to contact me directly 
at (503) 982-5585 or via email at jennifer.sikes@reconex.com. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Jennifer E. Sikes 
 
Jennifer E. Sikes 
Regulatory Manager 
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